Dear Friends and Colleagues,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, the University of Aveiro and Baixo Vouga Hospital
Center we welcome you to the first annual meeting on "Statistics on health decision

making".

This year marks the beginning of the training in Medical Statistics at University of Aveiro, a
project shared with the Baixo Vouga Hospital Center, an essential institution for the
evolution of Health Research, Training and Care in our Region. This partnership will strive to
grow with the evolvement of all healthcare stakeholders. National and international
academia and research institutions, pharmaceutical industry, regulatory authorities and
patients’ associations, are some examples of the multidisciplinary framework that we are

creating, and for that we welcome you all.

It is precisely in this context that University of Aveiro and Baixo Vouga Hospital Center
promote this event and simultaneously the launch of the Journal of Statistics on Health

Decision!

University of Aveiro is, today and whenever you wish, your home! This Meeting aims to be
an opportunity to share knowledge, to promote new collaborations and to catch up with
friends and make new ones. We hope it will be a fantastic experience in the roadmap for
excellence in Statistics on Health Decision Making and as a milestone event today and in

the future.

Vera Afreixo



